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Relying on a FAIR health database is another way for insurance companies to dictate how much they
should pay for services and control what we are paid. This gives no way providers to receive a fair
compensation when all the power is on them to do whatever they want.

We need transparency and insurance companies are going to do whatever they can to pay less. This will
cause issues for providers and the clients.
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